Christian Schopp competed on the Vienna Woods swim and dive teams as a youngster and into his early teen years.  He and his two brothers represented a core of swimmers and divers who contributed to the return of Vienna Woods to NVSL league prominence.  Christian was not necessarily the most talented individual on our teams but he more than made up for this with his energetic passion for competitive diving and swimming, enthusiasm in supporting his brothers and all of his teammates, and leadership of team members in his age group.  His smile reflected the confidence of youth and the promise of future.  Sadly, his family, his team members and the community lost Chris’ expansive personality and effusive enthusiasm at a young age.    

